GOMAL UNIVERSITY DERA ISMAIL KHAN

Phone # 0092-966-920824 Email: cexam@gu.edu.pk Phone # 0092-966-920825

NOTIFICATION

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the BA/BSc supplementary
examination 2021, scheduled from 0 1-02-2023 has been postponed due to law and order

situation, till further order.

. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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Dated: 30-01-2023

Copy forwarded to

1. The Secretary to the Vice Chancellor, Gomal University D.I.Khan
2. The Registrar, Gomal University, Gomal University
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